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June 4 , 2020 Meeting Agenda  

 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm (via Zoom);   all four club officers in attendance. 
 

Total # members present:  20 
 

Treasurer’s update:   At present, 60 members have registered for 2020.  Jeff Beam to send out 
letters/emails to get rest of the members signed up. Rick and Jeff still need to finalize Crab Ride 
expenses.  Also, 2020 membership cards have not been distributed.  Mario has them and will bring 
them to the Swap Meet June 7 for Jeff to get distributed.  Jeff stated that the club is in good financial 
order. 
 

Old Business:     

There was an informal ride on Tuesday, May 19th.  Mario DiSalvo (road captain) reviewed the outing.  
Everyone met behind Buck’s restaurant in Woodside at 10 and left a bit after 10:30 for top of Skyline 
with 15 bikes, one chase truck and an Aston Martin.  Tried to head down Tunitas Creek Road, but it 
was blocked by a fallen tree.  Ended up going down the west side of Alpine Road and finished at La 
Honda Market for lunch.  Dispersed around 1:00, leaving on their own.  Perfect bike weather -- a 
good day, and great to see folks.  Nice to get out of the house!   

 

New Business : 

Status of AMCA Events   Rick Najera reported that national has cancelled everything up until the 
Yellowstone Chapter event July 21-24.  On June 15th it will be decided if that will transpire.  Also 
decided on that day will be Sturgis and Davenport events.   

Virtual Judging   Due to the pandemic, national judging will take place virtually.  If you wanted to 
be judged at Dixon, you should contact Don Dzurick (dondzu@hotmail.com), head of national 
judging, to get set up for showing your bike via camera.   

Swap Meet   This Sunday, June 7, is a Swap Meet in Vacaville at the Harley dealership.  Vendors 
will be admitted at 7:00am, but must be pre-registered.  Public entering at 8am.   

Club Ride   It was agreed to have another informal ride on Saturday, June 20th (after deliberation 
about weekday rides vs. weekend rides).   Meet again behind Buck’s in Woodside at 10:00 -- 
kickstands up at 10:30.   Be sure you have a full tank of gas (Chevron station is on the right as you 
enter the town of Woodside) as there are no stations on the route.  Will again try Tunitas Creek Road 
and head south on Hwy 1.  Bring a bag lunch as we will stop at a wide spot two miles north of 
Davenport at Greyhound Rock to eat (no restaurant).   

Future Yerba Buena Meetings   It was agreed that none of us likes the virtual meetings, but as of 
yet, it’s all we have.  Ricky suggested that hopefully soon we could meet in an open space (grass area 
or county park).  Everyone give consideration about where this could be and let a Board Member 
know if you come up with an idea.   

 
For the good of the club  Our Chapter will be sending a sympathy card to Marie Moore’s 
husband.  Sadly she passed away late January and was a cornerstone for the Fort Sutter chapter.  Sue 
Booth to send card.   
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 Also, time was spent updating member email addresses.   Please check with a Board member 
if you’re not getting the club emails.   
 
Motion to Adjourn    Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.    Next meeting slated for July 1st. 

 
(50/50 raffle)   We enjoyed Ricky’s bongo drums instead of the raffle.   
 
Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary 


